
 
Spring Week 3 
 

Parents as Partners 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Star Awards - Our star awards this week have been awarded to Samuel and Kamile for 

fantastic perseverance in PE. 

 

P.E - The children will be changing for P.E on Monday so please make sure that they have 

their shorts and T shirt in school for Monday 28th January and for every Monday after that. 

Many thanks. 

 

Letters and Sounds - The children are being encouraged to complete lots of independent 

writing at school and have been writing sentences to go with our story of Dear Zoo. Maybe 

they could have a try at independent writing at home. 

 

Eden Trip - Please remember that our Eden Trip is on Thursday 31st January. The children 

are not required to wear a full school uniform (just their school jumper) but will need to 

wear suitable clothing and footwear for playing on the ice (boots/wellingtons). We 

recommend layers as it will be cold on the ice but hot on the tropical biome. Your child must 

also have a warm coat and gloves and hat if they wish (no scarves). We recommend you 

pack a spare set of clothes in their back pack just in case! Back packs are best as your child 

will be expected to carry their own things. 

 

Cookery—Next week we will be weighing out the ingredients to make a sponge cake.  

  

Many thanks 

Mrs Ellis 

 

Maths Homework Challenge       

We have begun to think about halving. We have talked about halving meaning that you 

share equally between two people. Can you halve something at home between you and 

your child e.g. raisins etc.  


